
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back! It has been a busy few weeks since we returned but we are glad to 
see everybody back in school again and hope that you all had a restful summer. We 
welcome our new families who are joining us and hope you settle in quickly to life 
here at Springfield. 
  

 

 
  
 
Please speak with either of us if you have any 
concerns or questions. 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 
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Please remember that Springfield is a nut free 

school. Children who suffer from nut allergies 

can develop a severe, potentially life-threatening 

allergic reaction and it is for these reasons we do 

not allow nuts in school in any form.  

We ask that you have no nut products in lunch 

boxes or brought into the school as treats. 

For example: 

Peanut butter sandwiches 

Cereal bars 

Some granola bars 

Cakes that contain nuts 

 

This list is not exhaustive, so please check the 

packaging of products closely. 

 

We appreciate that this is an additional thing to 

check and we know that as parents, you 

recognise the importance of it.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this 

matter. 

Staff News: 

We welcome Mrs Su as a 
Teaching assistant who has 
joined us and is currently working 
in Y2 and we are sad to say 
goodbye to Ms Cawley who has 
worked at Springfield since 1995 
as she moves on to pastures 
new. We wish her well  and thank 
her for all her hard work with so 
many children and families over 

the years. 

            Parent App  
 
Please ensure that you have 
downloaded the School Spider 
Parent App as this will be our 
main method of communication. 
Please go to the Appstore on 
iPhones or, Play Store on 
Android phones. It is really 
important for you to get this app 
as it is where you will get all 
information and notifications you 
need from school.  
If anyone needs assistance 
downloading the app or does not 
have access to a phone 
that is compatible with the 
software please come and speak  
to Mrs Hannay, the School 
Business Manager. 


